
 

 

Reply to: Scientist Took Theory, OU Alumnus Says 

This is the reply to The Oklahoman newspaper article 
(now online) regarding Richard Donofrio’s role in the 
Siljan Impact Crater drilling project in Sweden. This letter 
was written by a former president of the Petroleum 
Exploration Society of New York.  It is dated August 25, 
1988 and was never published by The Oklahoman. It is 
shown here for the historical record. 

 



 



 

 

 

Return to Parwest Land Exploration website: 

https://www.parwestlandexploration.com/oilandgas.html 
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